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Superintendent:  Rita Russo 

905-884-4477 

Office Hours: 8:30‐4:30 

 

If your child will be absent 

or late please use our 

24 hour voicemail system. 

CALL THE SCHOOL 

AT 905‐508‐1073 

 AND PRESS 2 TO LEAVE A 

MESSAGE ON THE ATTENDANCE 
LINE. If the voicemail is full, send 
an email to: 

redstone.ps@yrdsb.ca 

 

School Website  

www.redstone.ps.yrdsb.edu.on.ca  

December 2015 

Administrators’ Message 

 

As we begin to look forward to the holidays in December, we 

would like to take this opportunity to thank the many people at 

Redstone Public School who have helped make this school a great 

place to learn.  

 

On December 10h, you will receive your child’s Progress Report.  

These reports indicate how your child has adjusted to school and 

to the expectations of the grade.  Your children are still working 

toward achieving curriculum expectations that will be measured by 

the end of Term One. You will receive a Term One Report Card 

the week of February 15-19.  As always, if you have any con-

cerns around your child’s level of academic achievement, please do 

not hesitate to contact his/her teacher. 

 

At this time of year, we have the privilege of celebrating diver-

sity and recognizing different cultures.  This month families will 

celebrate Chanuka, Christmas, and Kwanzaa. As we draw nearer 

to the Winter Break, on behalf of the Redstone staff, we would 

like to wish our families the very best of the festive season and 

express our gratitude for sending your children our way to enjoy 

each and every day.  

 

All the best in 2016! 

 

 

Wendy Thompson    Jean Rudman 

Principal     Vice Principal 
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Safety Is Our First Priority 

Reminder to All:  Student Drop Off and Pick Up Expectations 
 

As we anticipate snowy, wintery weather, we need to be ever mindful of safety! 

 

Student drop off and pick 

up zone.  

             Park-

ing Zone for Par-

ents/Guardians 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

This is Redstone’s Bus Loop and Emergency Route. This is NOT a student drop 

off or pick up zone for vehicles.   

 

You may stop and drop your child off here and 

then proceed to exit the school lot. 

You may not park and walk your child here. 

 Zone to park and escort your child to 

school. 

 

Parking or stopping is 

NOT permitted here. 
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Health and Well-being 

 

Questions to ask your child after a day at school 

 
What was the best thing that happened at school today?  

Tell me something that made you laugh today. 

If you could choose, who would you like to sit by in class? 

Where is the coolest place at the school? 

Tell me a weird word that you heard today. (Or something weird that someone said.) 

If I called your teacher tonight, what would she tell me about you? 

How did you help somebody today? 

How did somebody help you today? 

Tell me one thing that you learned today. 

When were you the happiest today? 

If an alien spaceship came to your class and beamed someone up, who would you want them to take? 

Who would you like to play with at recess that you've never played with before? 

Tell me something good that happened today. 

What word did you say most today? 

What do you think you should do/learn more of at school? 

What do you think you should do/learn less of at school? 

Who in your class do you think you could be nicer to? 

Who do you play the most at recess? 
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Responsibility Award Recipients 

 

Congratulations to the students rec-

ognized this past month for demon-

strating responsibility. 

 

JK/SK—Clayton, Samantha, Hanbi, 

Natalie, Roneika, Valerie, Irene, 

Nicole, Alina, Kianna 

Grade 1— Vivian, Wyatt, Isabella 

Grade 2— Caleb, Adam, Cyrus, 

Bernie, Hannah 

Grade 3—Khalil, Jennifer, Ivana, 

Christopher 

Grade 4— Diana, Olivia,  

Grade 5— Marlo, Rashin 

Grade 6— Jeanu, Ava, Rozhin 

Grade 7— Amina, Charles, Leanne, 

Sabrina 

Grade 8— Shakira, Ruby, Narges 

 

 

 

 

 

Message From Our Trustee, Carol  Chan 

 

It is that time of year when our schools brim with energy and excitement for the many diverse celebrations taking 

place across our region. I am always happy to join the festivities happening in our schools and appreciate the efforts of 

our students, staff and community members to bring the holiday season alive. 

 

As we wind down 2015, I would like to take this opportunity to thank our parents and guardians for their support of our 

students and staff over the past few months. A school community is only as strong and welcoming as the people who 

make up that community. Our students, staff and community members have continued to demonstrate respect, charac-

ter and commitment in their work and interactions over the last few months. As a trustee, I consider myself very fortu-

nate to work with such supportive community and staff members. 

 

On behalf of all of the trustees and staff of the York Region District School Board, I would like to wish you and your 

families a very happy holiday season.  

In  appreciation of…………….. 
 

Our wonderful Educational Assistants! 

 

We acknowledge humbly all that you do for our  

students and our learning community. 

   Ms. Yeung, Ms. Tatone, Ms. Hildebrandt, Ms. Tsanas, and  

   Ms. Keisha 
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2nd Annual Redstone Gift Drive 

 

 

In the spirit of this, “The Season of Giving”, the grade 8 stu-

dents will be raising money for the Ronald McDonald House.  

The grade 8 students have organized a Gift Drive, to support 

this organization.   

 

They will be collecting donations between December 1st - 15th.  You can help by: 

 

 Donating money to this event. 

 

 Donating a new and wrapped gift for $10.00 or less.  If doing so, we ask that 

you clearly label it with the appropriate age group (4-6 years, 10-12 years, 13-

14 years and male or female). 

 On December 16th, the students will be selling the donated gifts for $2.00. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 
 

 

 

On Line Payment will be coming soon! 

 

 

Our school will be accepting online payments through School Cash Online.  School related expenses such as 

the milk program, field trips and fundraisers will be online soon for you to make payment easily.  Information 

about how to register will be coming soon!!!!! 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 

Pizza Lunch 

3 4 5 

6 7Grade 3 

Gifted Screen-

ing  Week 

8 9 

Pizza Lunch 

10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 

Pizza Lunch 

17 18Character 

Assembly/

Holiday Con-
cert 

Intermediate  

Dance 

19 

20 21Happy  

Holidays 

See you Janu-
ary 4th  

22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 31   
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Our Redstone Touchstone  

  

At Redstone Public School,  

We respect ourselves, others and our environment.  

We are responsible for what we say and what we do.  

We speak up for ourselves and for others,  

And we include everyone in all activities.  

We treat all people equally,  

And we help others without being asked.  

We never give up, no matter how difficult the task;  

At Redstone, everything is possible ! 

  


